Steven Seee

From: cherisse bandy <cmbandy@me.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 2, 2025 10:01 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Freedom to Read Act H5726

To House Government Committee Clerk Steven Sepe:

As a lifelong reader, and someone who has always depended upon my focal and school libraries as a primary source for books,
magazines, and research material, | feel very strongly that |, and everyone, should be able to read what we choose.

| am in favor of the Freedom to Read Act 50238, and | ask you to support it with your vote.

Sincerely,

Cherisse Bandy
90A Winsor Road
Foster, R102825



